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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 27, 2015

TO: Honorable Carol Alvarado, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3299 by Miller, Doug (Relating to certain land use regulations for land annexed by a

municipality for limited purposes.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to prohibit a municipality from enforcing an
ordinance that limits the number of people who may assemble on certain property if the ordinance
restricts the number of people who may assemble to less than what the fire prevention authority
has authorized by the permit. The bill provides a definition of "fire prevention authority".

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KVe, SD, EK
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